
The January 12, 2011 meeting of the Walpole Zoning Board of Appeals was held in the Main 
Meeting Room of Town Hall.   
 
Chairman Susanne Murphy called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. with the following members 
present: 
  

Susanne Murphy, Chairman  
James M. Stanton, Vice Chairman 
Daniel J. Cunningham, Jr., Clerk (not present) 
Ted C. Case, Member 
James S. DeCelle, Member (not present) 
 
Meg Kundert, Associate Member (not present) 
Matthew Zuker, Associate member (not present) 
 

 
A motion was made by Ms. Murphy, seconded by Mr. Stanton, to continue the scheduled 
hearing to January 19, 2011 at 7:30 p.m.  (due to inclement weather) (Murphy, Stanton, Case 
voting) 
 
7:00 p.m. – Executive Session re: Pending Litigation (cont’d to 1/19/11 at 7:00p.m.) 
 
7:30 p.m. – 5th Fairway Development Remand – Case #18-08 (cont’d to 1/19/11 at 7:30p.m.) 
 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was closed at 7:15 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel J. Cunningham, Jr. 
Clerk 
 
ev 
 
Minutes were approved on February 9, 2011.     
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


